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May 2011 Newsletter

Kokua Mau, Inc. Newsletter

Dear Jeannette,  

This month we have many grief work related events,
some starting this week.

We recently added an  increased focus on caregiving
information on our website. Please make sure you check
our calendar for local and national events.

Increased caregiving information (and other events) is
possible with the help of our members and network
submitting interesting events to us. If you would like to
add an event or organization, please send us an email at
info@kokuamau.org

_________________

Events for your May 2011 calendar

May 18: Palliative Pupus
May 26: Kokua Mau monthly meeting
June 11: Cancer Survivorship Conference
June 24 -26: Family Bereavement Camp
July 15-17: (Kona, Hawai'i) Camp Erin

Topics
Palliative Pupus

KM Meeting
Cancer Survivorship

Family Bereavement Camp
Kona: Camp Erin

Spirituality & Healthcare
Moving with Grief
Three Workshops

Nov. 10 Save the Date

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page
POLST (for Hawaii)

News
More About Us

Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on.

Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org


